
 

 

 

 

Friday 5th June 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As part of our PSHE curriculum work, Sharmans Cross will be hosting the 

company ‘Kidscape’ for the day. This will be taking place on Wednesday 24th 

June. ‘Kidscape’ are a highly-regarded organisation who teach children about 

bullying using drama and interactive activities. They will be working for about 1 

¼  hours with each year group, providing an age appropriate programme to 

define bullying and to provide pupils with positive ways of dealing with conflict. 

This work will be continued by teachers in the PSHE lessons following the 

workshops.  

 

To help fund costs, we are asking parents for a voluntary donation of £1 per 

child. This can be paid through Parentpay. If you require a barcode, this can be 

requested from the office. We know this will be a hugely valuable and enjoyable 

activity for the children.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

 

 

 

Miss White 

(PSHE co-ordinator.)  

 

 

 


